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He was unable to break free from the bare electric wires that he had grabbed 
from off the ground. The high voltage that entered his body, deformed his 
hand into a webbed mitten then it shot up his arm and into his skull, & fried 
his brain. The electric current then shot down his spinal cord and blasted a 
hole out his stomach. It was a miracle that Danny survived. The family was 
devastated when this tragic accident occurred July two years ago. We stood 
with them in prayer, and we must say, we are amazed at all that the Lord has 
done. It has been beautiful to see God move on their behalf.

Danny has approximately ninety percent use of his left hand after several 
surgeries and skin grafts performed by Mexican surgeons—but the battle is 
not over yet. A large part of his short term and long term memory has not as 
of yet been restored and he is unable to find employment in this condition. 
Over the last 21 months he has become more and more depressed, staying 
at home watching T.V., not wanting to even get out of bed in the morning. 
...But God! Three months ago one of our supporters who is an electrician 
wrote us and said he wanted to send an offering and help Danny out. I felt 
the best way to help Danny was with a hand up and not a hand out; so I 
gave Danny a job here at the ministry base.

Danny has been doing unskilled labor helping Pastor Miguel do light 
construction and maintenance. This is the rehabilitation that he needed. 
Now he gets up early in the morning on his own and comes to work with 
a spring in his step, a smile on his face and a sparkle in his eyes. Danny is 
building physical and emotional strength. Miguel helps to provide Danny 
spiritual motivation and a Christian atmosphere playing uplifting Christian 
music on his cell phone. We are grateful for this opportunity to make a 
difference in this family’s life. There is another family heavy on my heart that 
is in a very similar situation. If we recieve the necessary funds for labor and 
materials we could help minister to another ‘at risk’ family. God wants to 
heal families from the head down.

Together We are LifeSavers!
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Wives bring lunches to their husbands on the job, Each worker represents a family

Lee Preaching in Ixtapa Mexico



GIVE ONLINE:
http://www.lsmi.org/donating.html

A Hand Up!
At Risk Families...

Mezcales, Mexico
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All contributions are tax deductible.
Donations for specific projects shall be applied to those 

projects. If the need has been met for a designated 
project, the funds will be used where needed most.

Make checks payable to L.S.M.I.
(Lee Short Ministries International)

Prayer & Opportunities!
1. �Pray that God will bring together the 

community mothers as volunteers 
again this next program year.

2. �Pray for favor, protection and provision 
for the expansion of the ministry.

3. �Pray for the collection of backpacks 
again for next school year.

4. �Pray that Vida, our Spanish Bible 
institute raises up more disciples 
that plant more churches in more 
countries. Especially pray for Peru, 
Chile, Nicaragua & Spanish disciples in 
the USA!

5. �Pray that Vida will produce new 
courses. We need $1,200 for video 
production and $400 for the manual.

Thanks for praying!

Christian encouragement is key to any recovery


